
December 6, 2010 
 
 
 
Dear MTVA Directors of All State Choir Students, 
 
 
I know that you are all busy preparing for holiday performances.  However, I felt it 
necessary to communicate with you regarding music and CD’s, as well as student 
rankings. 
 
All music for All-State and All-State Alternates has already been sent to individual 
schools.  If you did not receive your music from JW Pepper, you should contact them 
to order any missing music and have it shipped directly to your school.  Pepper 
already has the TMEA lists for All State 2010.  All you will need to do is tell them 
which choir your student is in and you will pay MTVA for MUSIC at 2nd TIER 
AUDITIONS, and MTVA will in turn pay JW PEPPER.  YOU DO NOT NEED TO PAY J.W. 
PEPPER.  Our contact person at Pepper is Jeff Whitsett.  If you should need more 
music, email him at jwhitsett@jwpepper.com for the fastest response. 
 
As for CD’s, Mark Robertshaw did not send enough CD’s in the first set for the lower 
portion of alternates.  Therefore, the CD’s that were mailed out were intended for 
only those students who were ranked as All State or the highest portion of All State 
Alternates.  I am working with Mr. Robertshaw to get your remaining CD’s, along 
with instructor CD’s, in your hands by the end of this week.  I will let you know as 
soon as I receive verification.   
 
I know that some of you have also inquired about finding out rankings for your 
students.  The ranked spreadsheet, as I have been told, is saved on the MTVA 
computer that has been broken and is being repaired.  I am working today on 
acquiring that list for you.   
 
Please know that I have sent every CD that I was sent to you.  As soon as I receive 
the remaining CD’s, they will be sent out directly to you.  My goal is to get them to 
each school before the break. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Choate 
All State Auditions Chair, 2010 
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